
Interested in being a host family? 

Contact Stella Sergeyev for the experience of a 
lifetime! First come, first serve- 15-17 year old 
students will come from all over France from 
March 30-April 9 to Lancaster, PA. 

 

Families will also receive an opportunity for a 
weeklong trip to France in June 2020. 

 

Please contact Stella at 717-826-1615 or 
stella.sergeyev@eastern.edu if you or other 
families you know are interested. 

 

Merci beaucoup ! 
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